
Email 010716 from Programme Officer to Representors 

In my email of 30 June I indicated that I expected to have further documents from the Council available for circulation and in this 
respect I now attach the following items which will be added to the Examination webpage shortly: 

1) The Council’s Key Hub Discussion Paper which outlines the Council’s approach to designating a reduced number of Key 
Hubs. 

2) The Objectively Assessed Need Progress which outlines the Council’s current progress on the OAN. 

3) The Notes from the Key Hubs meeting held by the Council on the 8th of June (and the map that accompanies the meeting 
notes). 

While writing, perhaps I could remind you of my desire for contact from those of you who wish to participate or attend the 
forthcoming hearings scheduled for 19-21 July, ideally by Monday 11th. 

Thank you. 

Tony 

Tony Blackburn 
Programme Officer 
01254 260286 
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